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      BY E-MAIL  
December 29, 2011 
 
Andrew Sasso 
EnWin Utilities Ltd. 
787 Ouellette Avenue 
P.O. Box 1626 Stn. A 
Windsor ON  N9A 5T7 
 
Dear Mr. Sasso: 
 
Re: EnWin Utilities Ltd. 

Application for Rates  
Application Board File Number EB-2011-0165 
 

The Board is in receipt of your letter dated December 20, 2011.  Your letter indicated 
that EnWin Utilities Ltd. (“EnWin”) would be unable to meet the timelines of publication, 
outlined in the Letter of Direction issued by the Board on December 19, 2011, due to a 
closure of the French language publication Le Rampart for the Christmas holidays. 
 
In your letter you indicated that the earliest possible date of publication of the French 
language version of the Notice of Application and Written hearing would be the January 
11th, 2012 edition of Le Rampart. In the interests of regulatory efficiency, you indicated 
that you would agree to not challenge any French-preferring Intervenor or Observer who 
expresses interest by January 21, 2011 and agree not to challenge any interrogatories 
filed by January 21, 2011 (1 day after the date set in the Notice). Your letter did not 
indicate any issues with regard to the publication of the English language Notice within 
the timelines specified in the Letter of Direction. 
 
The Board is satisfied with EnWin’s proposal and will proceed with the Application using 
the original timelines set out in the Notice of Application issued on December 19, 2011. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary
 
 


